
 
 

Paid opportunity for young people  

We are looking for young people who would like to be involved as Young Auditors. 

Young Auditors will work with Young K&C to: 

• make decisions about funding/money  

• visit different organisations applying for funding 

• feedback views to a panel 

You need to be 16yrs and over and living, working, or going to school in RBKC and 

you will be paid for your time. Training and support will be provided.  

If you are interested in finding out more, email marianna.lill@rbkc.gov.uk  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to the All for Youth 

newsletter 

 

This newsletter for all is a way for you to share your 

voice with other children and young people across 

Westminster and Kensington & Chelsea.  

 

The newsletter is written by young people for young 

people.  

 

  This month’s edition includes:  

- Articles from the News Crew 

- QEII School 

- Activities in your local area 

- Kindness activities 
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Tanks! 

For my birthday I went to a tank experience and museum which I loved as I was 

able to see the army tanks I had been learning about.  

Ted, News Crew  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Vitality Westminster Mile! 

My mum and I took part in a one mile run called  

the Vitality Westminster run. Many people took  

part from all different ages because we took part  

in a family run so there were children, mothers and 

grandparents taking part, it was a really enjoyable 

experience to keep fit and see the scenery of  

London too. At the end of the run, we got our own  

medals and the opportunity of a photo which was  

really cool.  

There was also a wide range of sporty activities to  

take part in, music, food, and drink and much more.  

It was a very fun experience and I hope some of  

you take part next year!  

Michelle, News Crew 

 

 

  

 From the News Crew  



 
 

 

  

School zone 



 
 

Relaxed Screening at Ciné Lumière 

This month, Ciné Lumière will be showing  

The Adventures of Tin Tin: The Secret of  

the Unicorn as their relaxed screening. 

In this adventure, Tintin and short-tempered 

Captain Haddock embark on a treasure hunt around the world for a sunken ship 

in the open ocean. 

Relaxed screenings are suitable for those who may be on the Autism spectrum or 

have sensory processing difficulties. 

Date: Sunday 29th May at 1.30pm 

Cine Lumiere, 17 Queensberry Place, SW7 2DT 

Visit institut-francais.org.uk/cine-lumiere/whats-on/families/the-adventures-of-

tintin-the-secret-of-the-unicorn/ for tickets.  

Film will be shown in English. 

Creative media project  

The Reed Centre is offering free weekly 

sessions to young people with mild to  

moderate learning disabilities. The  

Access Digi-base project explores:  

- Film making 

- Animation 

- Musical production 

- Digital production 

- Gaming 

Suitable for 13 - 25yr olds 

Dates: Every Tuesday (during term-time) 

Time: 4.30pm – 7.30pm 

Location: The Reed Centre, W11 1NH 

Contact: E: digitalmedia@octavia.org.uk or Ph. 07940 715 672 

 

  

  

 Things to do 

https://www.institut-francais.org.uk/cine-lumiere/whats-on/families/the-adventures-of-tintin-the-secret-of-the-unicorn/
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Photos Wanted! 

Send us your photos for the next 

edition. 

Email: marianna.lill@rbkc.gov.uk 

By: Friday 10th June  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

Kindness 

Young People’s Voice Pages:  

Westminster  https://bit.ly/34qpGx1  

Kensington and Chelsea https://bit.ly/2GBtm6Q  

 

Kensington and 

Chelsea Local Offer  

Westminster 

Local Offer   

Each square is an act of kindness you 

can do for someone else  

Tresham Centre celebrated  

Kindness Day. 

 

Try some of these kindness 

activities.  
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